
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 16, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

The Cotuit Fire Department will be holding a pinning/swearing in ceremony for Chief Sean Brown on Friday, 

April 8th at 1500 hours at the Cotuit Fire Department, 64 High St, Cotuit. Coffee and light refreshments will be 

available. All are cordially invited! 

 

For uniformed members, the Uniform of the Day will be Class B. 

 

 

 

Hope to see you then. 

 

 

Michael F Small 

Interim Fire Chief  

 

 


